
EASTERN PRIMARY SCHOOL  

YSGOL GYNRADD EASTERN  

Year 1/2– Mrs Wall and Mrs Steyn  

Main building 

Year 2/3– Miss Clifford and Miss Lewis 

Year 3/4– Mrs Jones, Mrs Jenkins, Miss Golsworthy 

Year 4/5– Mrs Fry/ Mrs De Claire, Miss Jo and Miss Emily 

Year 6– Mr Manley and Mrs Garlick 

We also have our School Family Engagement lead, Mrs Leighanne Palmer.  

Early Dates for your diary  

8th September– Year 3/4 Margam Park  

25th Sept- Year 4/5 swimming 2 week block 

25th Sept– Macmillian Coffee morning– parents and community welcome. Tea, 

coffee and a small donation for cakes.  All money raised to be donated to a superb 

cause.  

7th December– Flu immunisation  

Other dates to follow when they are confirmed.  

Child Absences and lateness 

Please ring the school office to inform Mrs John of any lateness or school absence. 

Alternatively you can email the school office easternprimary@npt.school. 

Breakfast Club 

All pupils need to be supervised by an adult before the doors open for safeguarding 

reasons.  

Parking 

Please be respectful and to our neighbours when finding a place to park to drop off 

and collect your children. We wish to keep our great relationships with our 

community.  

SCHOOP– our new school communication  

In the next few weeks we will be transferring over to SCHOOP. Many schools in 

NPT are using the app to keep parents and carers fully up to date with all school 

activities. It has many new functions and ways to keep parents more informed. We 

will send out further guidance within the next few days. This will be the only texting 

and sharing of information from the school. Facebook will remain for sharing our 

school images of the children having fun in our school activities.  

Food and Fun– A HUGE THANK YOU!! 

So many children had a great summer with our staff at school in the first 3 weeks. I 

would like to thank Mrs Jenkins, Mrs Palmer and Mrs Cole for making these 

memories with our pupils. We made wonderful links with our community and many 

wish to continue working with our children to make our curriculum and wellbeing 

stronger.  

 

September 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

It has been wonderful welcoming the children back to school after the summer 

holidays. They are all settling into their new year groups and classes with our 

wonderful staff. Just to recap- 

Early Years building 

Nursery/ Reception/ Year 1- Mrs Vance Daniel. Ms Baker, Mrs Jenkins, Mr Ball 

Thank you once again for the support, 
Miss M Woodham  

 


